
  CRP 711: School Street Mid-Block Crossing 
   School Street MP 0.72 to MP 0.74 
   Last Update: March 21, 2018 

Project Number: County Road Project 711 Project Length: 0.02 

Basis for Project: Pedestrian/School Safety Construction: June 2018 

Project Description:  Project will construct a marked pedestrian crossing across School Street, with 

pedestrian-activated, enhanced school crossing signs between Sunnyslope Elementary School and 

the school parking lot. 

Funding Sources:  

County Road Fund $ 5,300 

STBG (Federal) $34,200 

Wenatchee School District $30,500 

  

TOTAL: $70,000 

For more information on this project, contact Jill FitzSimmons, Public Information Officer @ (509) 667.6341 or Jill.Fitzsimmons@co.chelan.wa.us 

Status: Project is out for bid. Construction, which should take about 10 days, is expected to begin in June 
2018 and wrap up prior to the beginning of the school year.   

Traffic Impacts: During construction, travelers should expect flagger-controlled traffic with minimal de-
lays. 

The project will construct a new, safer pedestrian 

crossing between the school and the school parking 

lot, an area actively used by families and staff. 


